
 

 

 

 
 
January 20, 2020 
 
 
RE: Product Discontinuation Letter – CLEARFLO® Unreinforced PVC Tubing 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

To meet industry and customer requirements, NewAge Industries will be transitioning our 
unreinforced PVC tubing line to a phthalate free product. The current CLEARFLO tubing 
product line will be discontinued and a new product line, CLEARFLO® 70 Phthalate-Free PVC 
Tubing will be launched. CLEARFLO 70 will offer all CLEARFLO benefits, including non-
toxic ingredients conforming to FDA standards. Additionally, the finished product will meet 
USP Class VI requirements. 
 
CLEARFLO tubing will be available until April 20, 2020 or while supplies last. After that date, 
only CLEARFLO 70 product will be available. The new CLEARFLO 70 tubing is now available 
for purchase. The physical properties of both products are almost identical. To compare the two 
materials, click this link to the CLEARFLO 70 webpage and view CLEARFLO properties by 
downloading its PDF file at the bottom of the page. 
 
If you have any questions about this transition, please feel free to contact your Customer Service 
Representative at (215) 526-2300, or contact me at gdonovan@newageindustries.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Gregg Donovan 
Product Manager, 
NewAge Industries, Inc. 
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